Canton Police Department 2020 Holiday Package
Safe Delivery Program and COVID

Due to ongoing COVID considerations, the Canton Police Department
will not be offering its Holiday Package Safe Delivery Program this

year.

Canton residents should take all necessary plans to ensure the safe delivery of

packages to their residences or places of business as appropriate. Some of those

steps include, but are not limited to the following:

1.
2.

If you are expecting a package, try to have someone at home to accept it.
Some delivery services allow the recipient to sign-up for email or text
alerts. Take advantage of these services and track your package, so it can
be received or picked up from the porch ASAP.

Some delivery services have local drop spots in Canton i.e. Amazon Locker,
FedEx Ground or the US Postal Service.

If the delivery service allows you to change the delivery date/time of the
package to a time when someone is home, do so.

Have the package delivered to a trusted neighbor who is home or request
the package require a signature, so it won’t be dropped and you can make
arrangements to pick it up or be delivered at a time when someone can
sign for it.

Have the delivery service hold the package at their warehouse where you
can retrieve it.

Alternatively, the Canton Police Department encourages residents to support,

visit and patronize local businesses!



